
From: Hatfield,Meredith
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Cc: Aspell, Thomas; jpbouley@comcast.net
Subject: Fw: Beacon St Parking concerns
Date: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 11:27:23 AM

Hi Janice:

Can you please put this on the agenda for next Monday? I will request that it be referred to
the Parking Committee. Councilor Champlin was at the site visit and is aware that this request
is coming.

Thank you,
Meredith

From: Michelle McCord <michellemccord44@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 5:18 PM
To: Hatfield,Meredith
Subject: Beacon St Parking concerns
 
[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi Meredith,
Thank you for meeting with us today. It was great to talk about the process and the concerns we have about
plowing our sidewalk during the winter months.
To summarize:
Beginning at the corner of North State street and Beacon street there is strip of sidewalk that the city has not been
able to regularly plow.
Jim Major explained that when there are cars parked on side of the road, in front of our condo unit- 1, 1.5, and 3
Beacon st, the sidewalk snow plows are not able to throw the snow in the road.  They are also not able to throw the
snow in the opposite direction, because the building directly abuts the sidewalk with a range of 15-30inches of
landscaping in between.

It is important for this section of sidewalk to be clear during the winter months.  Without the sidewalk being
cleaned, it does not allow for a safe egress for the owners and tenants.

It is also commonly used for mail, deliveries and by other neighbors and residents.  We believe it is in the best
interest of all people using the sidewalk, as well as the residents on this side of Beacon street, that parking be
prohibited during the winter months of January through March.  This will allow the City to remove the snow from
our sidewalk during a winter storm.

Thanks again for meeting with us - if there is more information you may need, please feel free to contact me here or
at 603-715-4150.
Michelle McCord
3 Beacon st
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Concord NH

Sent from my iPhone


